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Mr David Gibson 
Team Leader 
Social Infrastructure Assessments  
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
 
Attention: Megan Fu 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Gibson 
 

Exhibition of Modification Request UTS Blackfriars Precinct Research Building, 
Chippendale (SSD 6746 MOD 1) 

 
Thank you for your letter dated 18 September 2016, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) 
review and comment on the above. 
 
The above modification proposal has been reviewed and no further comment is provided at this 
stage.  
 
If you require clarification on the letter, please don’t hesitate to contact Para Sangar, Senior 
Transport Planner, Land Use Planning and Development on 0466 024 892. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Billy Yung 
A/Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning 
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